
To Protect our Children: Report Abuse  

Diocesan Ombudsman:   816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate:  Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or   

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

P.O. Box 197—107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443 

Office Phone: 816-473-2011 

   New Parish Email:  stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                      JANUARY 15TH, 2023 

St. Joseph Church 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Matthew Bartulica 

Phone: 816-912-6878 

Email: mbartulica@hotmail.com  

 

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Julie Moran 

Mike Roth 

Michael Fisher 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

Michael Fisher 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   9:15 a.m. 

 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 8:55 a.m. 

 

Mission Statement 

We the members of Saint 
Joseph Catholic  parish, 
will strive to be the re-
flection of Jesus in this  
particular time and place.  

  2ND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

John the Baptist saw Jesus coming toward him 

and said, “Behold, the Lamb of God, who takes 

away the sin of the world.  

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
mailto:Lafollettes@aol.com?subject=St.%20Joseph%20Parish%20Hall%20rental%20


 Weekend Collection 

January 8th, 2023 

 

Envelopes:   $           1,130.00    

Plate:    $                    154.15 

Total Parish:   $                 1,284.15 

       

   *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2022 - June 30, 2023 

January-to-Date:  $                  4,580.15 

January Budget            $                     7,000.00            

Year-to-Date:                $               49,545.35       

Year Budget                     $               84,006.43     

YTD Fundraiser                $      54,419.00 

                  

    Thank You  for your continued support  

       

     

 

 

Sunday January 15th 

9:15a.m.  Helen Roth+ 

           By The Roth Family 

     

Sunday   January 22nd 

9:15a.m.  Babe White+ 

  By The White Family 

  Jerry Wilmes 

  By The Whites 

            
                  

Please remember in prayer those who have died. 
Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 

† Denotes Deceased 

 

  Mark Your Calendars 

       Donut Sunday-  February 5th, 2023 

       Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

    Richard LaFollette, Grand Knight 

     Hubert Gregory, Deputy Grand Knight 

    Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 

 

 Recitation of the Rosary– 2nd Sunday of the    

month 

             

 MIR HOUSE OF PRAYER IS IN   
      NEED OF ADORERS 

  CURRENT OPEN HOURS: 

 4:00am and 10:00pm Sunday, 
 4:00pm Monday, 10:00am Friday  

  If interested or if you have questions, 
call 816-233-8359.  

The New 2023 Donut Sunday Sign 

Up Sheet Is In the back Of Church. 

Please sign up to be a host. 

 MASS INTENTIONS 

The Mass Intention book for 2023 

is now open. Please fill out the 

form found on the back table and 

return it to me. This will insure 

that the Mass does not get 

missed. Thank You 

     The 2023  

Calendars can be 

found on the back 

table. 

The Annual Catholic Appeal supports 

many ministries that sustain the life 

and health of our parishes and 

schools. We are trying to achieve 

100% of our goal of $6100 and thus far 

we have reached 54%. No Gift is too 

small. Please join our efforts to 

achieve 100% participation. Thank you 

for all of your support. 



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

Michael Kempf, Andrea Griffin, Jerry Ingle, Irene 

Schlup, Sister Elaine Gregory, Mary Fisher, Ron   

Kretzer, Jeanel Adkins, Velma O’Brian, the elderly, and 

the chronically ill and their caregivers. 

   ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 5067 

WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE THE MEN 

OF OUR PARISH TO CONSIDER JOINING 

THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP 

IN THIS FRATERNAL ORGANIZATION. IT 

WILL GIVE YOU THE OPPORTUNITY TO 

GIVE BACK TO YOUR COMMUNITY AND TO GROW 

IN YOUR FAITH. WE BELIEVE EACH MAN CAN BENEFIT 

FROM THIS MEMBERSHIP.  IF INTERESTED YOU CAN 

GET INFORMATION FROM ANY OF THE FELLOW 

KNIGHTS IN THE CHURCH. THEY WOULD LOVE TO 

HAVE YOU BECOME A MEMBER OF THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

               

 

 

 

 

          JANUARY BIRTHDAYS 

Kathy Barton  January 19th 

Ellis LaFollette  January 21st 

Paul Pottier  January 22nd 

 

CONGRATULATIONS & BEST WISHES 

   TO EVERYONE 

 

 

    January 19-27th 

9 Days for Life is a novena for the  

Protection of human life. Each day’s 

intention is accompanied by a short 

reflection and suggested actions to 

help build a culture life. Join today at 

www.9daysforlife.com 

          

 January 15th, 9:15a.m.  

Greeters     Wayne Weipert 

 Lectors       Jordan Roth 

Counters:    Richard & Mary Ann 

  LaFollette 

                           

                   January 22nd 9:15a.m. 

Greeters:    Richard LaFollette 

Lectors: Scott Antle 

Counters:    Richard & Mary Ann 

            LaFollette  

                                 

         January 29th, 9:15a.m. 

Greeters:    Wayne Weipert 

Lectors:      Jim Ingle 

Counters:   Paul & Jan Pottier 

            



          THE FEAST OF ST. JOSEPH 

This is just a heads up that March 19th we 

will be celebrating St. Joseph Day with a 

table for the feast.  Please be thinking of 

what you would like to contribute to the 

Feast Table to celebrate St. Joseph. More 

details will follow. 

Our diocesan day of prayer occurs soon— Bishop John-

ston will bless seeds at the Cathedral of the Immaculate 

Conception on Saturday, Feb. 4 at 10:00 a.m. mass. 

Seeds can be brought in person, or sent with someone 

ahead of time. Especially invited are gardeners, farmers, 

greenhouse growers, and all who work with plants or 

seeds.  

 

Mark Your Calendars:  

The Annual Blessing of 

seeds is coming soon! 

 

If you would like a copy of your contributions for 

the year of  2022, they are now available. You can 

email your request to stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

or let me know in church. 

Thank you 


